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On October 20, the Bronson Administration and the Legislative Drafting Group will host 

a Town Hall to gather community input on the proposed Mass Care exit strategy and 

long-term intervention, which was introduced at a community presentation on October 5, 

2021.  

 

Town Hall on Mass Care Exit Strategy 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 

6 – 7:30pm 
Wilda Marston Theatre at Loussac Library 
 

This Town Hall is the next step in the municipal collaboration to exit the Sullivan Arena 

and mass care, and systematically bring compassionate care to our residents 

experiencing homelessness. The strategy involves housing, transitional housing, 

supportive housing, treatment, and navigation centers among other initiatives. It calls for 

a ‘no wrong door’ approach with services tailored to individual needs.  

 
Materials from the October 5 Presentation and additional information can be found at: 
http://www.muni.org/Departments/Assembly/Pages/Committee%20on%20Homelessnes
s.aspx  

 
### 

 
Media Contacts:  
Corey Allen Young, Communications Director, Mayor’s Office, 
corey.young@anchorageak.gov, 907-229-4150 
 
Clare Ross, Anchorage Assembly Legislative Liaison,  
clare.ross@anchorageak.gov, 907-538-2259  
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